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Meon Junior School Summer Fayre
Dear Parents and Carers,

As we head into May and our summer term, our amazing MJS FOMs team are busy
organising the Summer Fayre raffle. This year the fayre will be held on Thursday 12" June
at the end of the school day with each class running a stall. There will be refreshments and
cakes, (donations gratefully received on the day please), a fantastic raffle and the
opportunity to socialise with each other in the sunshine — we can’t guarantee the sun, but
here’s hoping it turns up!

Our FOMs team have been busy collecting loads of fantastic raffle prizes from local
business’s including

e Saturday Victorious Tickets

e 10™ Hole Voucher

e Blue Reef Aquarium tickets

e Arty Potz Voucher

e Putt Hutt entry passes

e 2 x paddleboard taster sessions at the Andrew Simpson Centre
¢ Model Village tickets

e Chichester Golf Club entry donated by ABLE drylining
e Hair with TLC voucher

e 2x Yogawith Sarah class passes

e Canoe Lake Mini Golf voucher

e Pitt Street Skate Park vouchers and lots, lots more

Raffle tickets, attached, are 50p each or £2.50 per strip. Please keep one side, put your
name and number on the back of the otherside and return to school along with the correct
money. Extra tickets are available from the school office. The raffle will be called at the
event.

Our FOMs volunteers have worked incredibly hard to gather lots of brilliant prizes and
organise this event. Our fundraising provides extras for our school including subsidising
school trips and buying equipment. So, grab some tickets, put the date on your calendar and
get ready for a lovely afternoon.

Thank you for your ongoing support for our school community. It really is appreciated.

The FOMs team
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